
 

Dear Investors; 

 

We wanted to inform you that multiple large forest fires have entered our property 
and are causing very material damage.  Fire prevention defensive features are having 
only a limited impact on controlling the large damage from the fire and winds and 
only rain during the dry season will tame the fire.   Our irrigation systems are very 
helpful but not enough. 

Our neighbors are all affected.  The few fires started by our neighbors were 
coordinated, controlled and terminated.   The fire is coming from afar and multiple 
places. 

We understand that this is a systemic issue in the Brazilian Amazon and Peru has no 
forest fire fighting effort. 

Our employees and neighbors have so far not suffered injuries and they are bravely 
but responsibly doing their best to control the fire and protect the critical areas of 
the property and most importantly their health and lives. 

As soon as we have visibility on how this critical situation evolves we will inform 
accordingly. 

Best 

 

LXG Amazon Reforestry Fund 
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